
Dear all,  
 
It has been wonderful to be back at school this week with all the children.  They have been so brilliant set-
tling into their new classes, despite the horrendous weather! They all look so smart in their bright white 
shirts and shiny black shoes! 
 
This week we have introduced our new ‘behaviour words’ to the children.  These are READY, RESPECT & 
SAFE. Using these three key components we will continue to support the children to have excellent learning 
and social behaviours with each other.  
   
Today you will be receiving curriculum maps and homework menus so that you can know 
and understand what the children are working on.  You can find more information about 
the curriculum on our website.  If you think you can help in anyway to bring learning to 
life please let us know! Hopefully you will have seen our plea for parent helpers—we would 
love to hear from you! 
 
 
Our new Year R children were fantastic coming for their stay and play session today.  We 
look forward to seeing them all again next Monday in their uniforms ready for lots of fun 
and learning. 
 
Have a great weekend and hopefully the sun 
will make an appearance again! 
 
Miss Ovenden 
Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
 

Monday 9th September—Year R first full day 

Week beg 9th Sept—Clubs to start 

Monday 9th September—Year 6 Residential to Osmington Bay 

Thursday 12th September—Swimming starts for Year 4 

Tuesday 24th Sept—Year 4 trip to Wisley 

Friday 4th October—Eiffel Class Assembly—9.05am 

Wednesday 9th October—101 Dalmations Theatre trip 

Friday 11th October—Macau Class to Gilbert White Centre 

Friday 11th October—Wainhouse Class Assembly– 9.05am 

Monday 14th October—Alloa Class to Gilbert White Centre 

Thursday 24th October—HARVEST (Year R to come as scarecrows) 

Thursday 24th October—DISCO 

Friday 25th October—Alloa Class Assembly—9.05am 

Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th October—parent meetings 

Wednesday 13th November—Year 5 trip to Hampton Court 

Monday 16th December—YR/KS1 to Aldershot Pantomime 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Robyn & Dalton 

High Expectations: Nikolai & Archie 

Friendliness:  Charlie & Kyle 

Confidence: Emilia & Sienna 

Respect: Joseph & Dhanya 

Fairness: Alfie 

Our Headteachers star spotters this week are  Henry 

and Peter! 

Well done to  Alloa and Spinnaker who won class of 

the week for good attendance. 

Smart awards were given to Daniella & Zayne 

Reminders! 

Please ensure the children DO NOT play on the playground 

equipment (gallion, trim trail and gym) before or after school. 

School now starts at 8.50am, please try to ensure you are here 

in time for the start of the school day—thankyou. 

YEAR 6 PARENTS 

Please note that Secondary 

school applications open on Mon-

day.  The deadline to apply is 31st 

October. 

VERY IMPORTANT 

We are a nut and cinnamon free 

school.  PLEASE ensure your 

child’s lunch or snack does not 

include these items. 


